WGS Graduate Certificate
 
Graduate Program Assessment Plan
 
Overview
[bookmark: _GoBack]The WGSS Graduate Certificate was launched in AY 1983-84 to address regional and campus-wide needs for extended graduate study in gender, sexuality, and feminist studies. Currently, the graduate certificate enrolls 35-45 graduate students across many PhD and MA programs. Certificate students chart their own course of study by enrolling in WGSS 500-level and 600-level courses, and other approved courses by WGSS affiliate faculty across CAS.

Degree program learning outcomes 

1. Training in intersectional and interdisciplinary feminist scholarship and theory;
2. Introducing students to theories and practices of feminist pedagogy;
3. Providing a professional credential for students interested in pursuing work in WGS or WGS-related fields.

Evaluation of learning outcomes
To evaluate current learning outcomes, the Director of Graduate Study (DGS) will survey the WGSS faculty member who is teaching WGSS 615. The instructor of said class will discuss with the DGS, how the course performs the learning outcomes listed above. The DGS will follow-up with a report. 

Schedule of outcome assessment
In academic year AY18-19, WGS 615 is being taught by Professor Balogun in Spring ‘19. In the Winter quarter, the DGS will discuss with Professor Balogun how this course was assessed and whether this course addresses learning outcomes.

Systematic means of assessment of each outcome
Instructor of WGSS 615 will provide syllabi, examples of writing assignments, as well as written justification, if applicable, of how the course addresses these learning outcomes. 

Schedule for conversation with faculty to discuss assessment 
At the beginning of each year, WGSS will have a faculty retreat where the DGS will give a report of the prior years assessment. Faculty will give feedback on the assessment and areas that need improvement.

Report to capture outcome and plans
At the end of each academic year, the DGS will report to the faculty on the assessment of the certificate program. At such time, the faculty will revisit the prior report given at the beginning of the academic year to evaluate progress and offer suggestions.
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